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HELP HELP HELP 

WE ARE ONCE AGAIN GOING TO 
FEED 20 NEEDY FAMILIES. WE ALL 
KNOW THE PRICE OF GROCERIES HAS 
INCREASED SHARPLY SO THIS      
PROJECT IS EVEN MORE IMPORTANT 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO MAKE THIS 
PROJECT A SUCCESS. 

PLEASE SEND DONATION BY 
WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 14TH    
MEETING AT PIETRO’S OR MAIL TO: 

SOUTHSIDE OPTIMISTS 

C/O MR BILL VORHIES                               

6016 TERRI LYNN DR. 

ST. LOUIS, MO. 63123 

 



 

AS WE ENTER THE HOLIDAY SEASON, PLEASE      

REMEMBER THE SOUTHSIDE TRADTION OF     

GROCERY BASKETS FOR THE NEEDY. DONATIONS 

MUST BE RECEIVED BY DECEMBER 14TH.  

WE WILL PUT THE BASKETS TOGETHER AT BILL 

AND MARY’S ON THE 17TH OF DECEMBER.        

DELIVERY WILL BE ON DECEMBER 18TH. THE    

VORHIES WILL BE SERVING BREAKFAST ON     

SUNDAY BEFORE DELIVERY OF THE BASKETS. 



COME ONE COME ALL TO THE 5TH WEDNESDAY SOCIAL     

GATHERING ON NOVEMBER 30TH AT 11:30 AM IN BELLEVILLE, 

ILLINOIS, ECKERT’S ORCHARD RESTAURANT-9315 GREEN 

MOUNTAIN ROAD, BELLEVILLE ILLINOIS 62220. 

THEY ARE WELL KNOWN FOR THEIR FRIED CHICKEN. 

WE HAVE 9 PEOPLE EAGER TO JOIN THE GROUP. PLEASE CALL 

BILL VORHIES AT 314-322-3312  BY NOVEMBER 28TH TO LET 

HIM KNOW IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN IN THE FUN. 

SR CAROLYN FROM ST. AGATHA’S SUFFERED A MASSIVE 

STROKE  ON JULY 16TH AND WENT HOME TO OUR LORD ON 

JULY 18TH. 

SR. CAROLYN WAS THE FRANCISCAN NUN WHO WAS OUR 

GUEST THE PAST FEW YEARS. SHE HAD SOME GREAT        

STORIES TO SHARE. 

SHE WILL BE MISSED. 



BRANDY YARBROUGH FROM HANCOCK HIGH SCHOOL AND 

DAN ROTHE FROM SOUTHSIDE OPTIMIST PRESENTING        

HANCOCK TEACHERS WITH GOODCENTS SANDWICHES. 

ON DECEMBER 12TH SOUTHSIDE OPTIMIST WILL BE       

PROVIDING GOODCENTS TO THE TEACHERS OF BAYLESS HIGH 

SCHOOL FOR TEACHER APPRECIATION DAY. PICTURES WILL  

FOLLOW NEXT MONTHS NEWSLETTER.   



 

DELIVERY OF THE KOEZE GOODIES WILL BE 

ON DECEMBER 10TH, 2022 AT BUDROVICH 

FACILITY—10300 LAKE BLUFF DRIVE– GREEN 

PARK –63123. 



ONCE AGAIN WE WILL BE PROVIDING 

GOODCENTS SANDWICHES TO BAYLESS 

TEACHERS SCHOOL DISTRICT.  

THIS IS THE 3RD SCHOOL DISTRICT WE 

HAVE PROVIDED THIS SERVICE TO. WE 

APPRECIATE THE TEACHERS IN OUR  

COMMUNITY. 

******SHHHHHHHH 

WE WILL COLLECT FOR GINA THE BEST SERVER 

IN THE WORLD FOR CHRISTMAS ON DECEMBER 

14TH AT PIETRO’S.  

 

THANK YOU MARY VORHIES FOR THE        

DELICIOUS “HARVEST CRANBERRY CREAM 

PIE”. IT WAS THE BEST. 



Our Meeting Place: 

PIETRO’S RESTAURANT 

3801 WATSON ROAD ST. LOUIS, MO 63109 

314-645-9263 

Meeting Schedule: 

2ND AND 4TH Wednesday of the month @ 

6:00 p.m. 

        

DECEMBER BIRTHDAY 

DECEMBER 4TH-SEAN COCHRAN 

DECEMBER 16TH-DR.GERALD GRUSZKA 

 

 

 

 



DECEMBER 2022 

SUN  Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
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2 

 

3 

4 

 

5 

 

6 7 8 

 

9 10 

 

11 12 

 

13 14 

PIETRO’S 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

GROCERY 

PICKUP 

18 

GROCERY 

DELIVERY 

19 

 

20 21 22 

 

23 24 

25 

 

26 27 28 29 30 31 

       



 
 

PRAYER REQUEST: 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD A FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND TO THIS 

LIST PLEASE LET CHERYL ROTHE KNOW.(crothe1979@yahoo.com)   

 

 

BILL VORHIES IS HAVING KNEE REPLACEMENT 

ON DECEMBER 13TH PLEASE KEEP BILL AND 

MARY IN YOUR PRAYERS. ESPECIALLY MARY!! 

 

 

 

 

 



ADS 

LETS PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 
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John & EVA G'Sell, D.D.S., M.A.G.D.  

Family Dentistry  

 

 

 Tom Jokerst  

800-349-2505 

Helen       

Niemira 

GOODCENTS DELI FRESH SUBS 


